To: Environmental Commission

Subject: preservation of natural areas
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My husband and | are very concerned about the continued growth of density in Ann
Arbor. Although we seem to need more housing, we also need to consider
preservation of natural areas. We need to balance these needs. No one likes to live
in a concrete jungle that is why housing bordering central park in NYC is so pricey.
We need the restorative presence of nature.





